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Big Brothers/Big Sisters Bowl-a-Thon 
 
The format of this week’s 
Beacon is somewhat different 
due in part to the Big 
Brother/Big Sister Bowl-a-
Thon. PP Bruce coordinated the 
event and his textual account of 
Monday evening activity 
follows below. 
 
The statement below which 
appeared in blue in last week’s 
Beacon elicited no response, so 
it is included  at the beginning 
of this week’s Beacon. 
 

Many TBA’s appear in the 
Future Meeting Schedule 
below. The Chair of 
Program, Door Duty and 
Scribe responsibilities please 
forward a list of inputs to the 
editor as soon as possible 
for the benefit of all readers. 
Your editor has no 
information to complete the 
boxes. 
Thanks. 
 

BOWLING 
Once again a group of stalwart 
bowlers upheld the honour of 
the Club and raised fun and 
funds for Big Brothers and Big 
Sisters. 

Rising to the challenge of 
Northumberland Sunrise, we 
collected $1105.00 in pledges to 
their $905.00. Amazingly the 
Sunrise Club's final total 
suddenly increased to $1105.50. 
Equally surprising, when we 
recalculated our pledges it was 
determined that there was an 
additional $250.00. Our final 
total was $1,355.00! 
On the lanes, also the 
competition was fierce among 
the 3 teams fielded (alleyed?) 
by our Club. Ultimately, Joyce's 
team,  'The Alley Cats' achieved 
bowling glory with their 
winning score of $608.00. This 
was despite fancy footwork (a 
la Fred Flinstone) by Jamieson 
of ' The Pin Heads ' and an awe 
inspiring 'comeback' by Bill of 
the ‘High Rollers.’ 
There were no game 
misconducts although a bowler 
in an adjoining lane  (initials A. 
E.) attempted to eliminate Pres. 
Kelly through a ball delivered 
with a lateral trajectory. 
The much coveted Black Ball 
Trophy will be presented to the 
captain of the high scoring team 
in some unspecified future 
epoch. 

A big thank you to all who 
pledged donations and/or 
bowled. 
  
P.P. Bruce 
 
(photos appear following the 
next item.) 
 

PH Rotary Exchange Student 

Letter. 

 
Hello everyone. 
 
Two days ago was my seven 
month mark and I can't believe I 
have been here this long, the 
time is just flying by.  Since I 
last wrote to you I have gone to 
Engelberg and went sledding 
down an Alp again (I was 
properly dressed for the weather 
this time) for a rotary weekend 
and met some new exchange 
students. Aside from that every-
thing has just kind of been 
normal.  At the Rotary meeting 
we met All the Exchange 
students from the southern 
Hemisphere that come here 
around January and leave at 
about Christmas. They are 
mostly Australians and are 
really cool people who are up 
for anything. Also in my school 



we have a couple new exchange 
students who are all really cool 
as well.  There is one Australian 
(from Rotary) two Mexicans 
(one is already almost fluent),  
and one Slovak.  I have been 
trying to help them along but I 
think they are doing a better job 
than I did starting off so I just 
give them advice every now and 
then. Aside from all that 
everything has been fairly 
normal, but not in a bad way or 
anything,  I have just gotten so 
into my life here that for me Its 
not realy a one year exchange 
anymore, its just my life and I 
can't even think what it will be 
like leaving this place and 
coming home to Canada.  I have 
taken on more responsibility at 
school and I am now about third 
best in my language course (of 
about thirteen) at school.  I have 
also been making allot of new 
friends and at this point I have 
really just become a part of 
everyday normal life.  I could 
not be happier. 
 
Thank you again for this 
wonderful year. 
 
Will 

 

 
Action & Contemplation 
 

 
Who do we put in fourth? 
 

 
How many Rotarians does it 
take to change the electronic 
score? 
 

 
I must remember that 
addressing the alley does not 
start, “Your Honour!” 
 

 
Really? I have to keep the ball 
between the gutters? 
 

 
Should I use the one hand twist 
or the two hand toss? 
 

 
Yes, this is a good bowl!! 
 

 
Yes, we are having fun, really! 
 



 
Intensity personified. 
 

 
Some of the competition. 
  

Bowling? I thought it was a 
pizza contest! 

 

 
  
 
 
COMING EVENTS 
 
Saturday, May 18, 2013, Surf & Turf Dinner & Auction 
 
Many TBA’s appear in the Future Meeting Schedule below. The Chair of Program, Door Duty and 
Scribe responsibilities please forward a list of inputs to the editor as soon as possible for the benefit 
of all readers. Thanks. 

 
FUTURE MEETING SCHEDULE 

 

Date Speaker Location Door Duty Scribe Editor 

Mar 18 TBA K of C Bree N, Roger I Bree Ted R 

Mar 25 TBA K of C Cleve P, AND??? Rolly Ted R 

Apr 01 TBA K of C TBA TBA Ted R 

Apr 08 TBA K of C TBA TBA Ted R 

Apr 15 TBA K of C TBA TBA Ted R 

Apr 22 TBA K of C TBA TBA Ted R 

April 29 TBA K of C TBA TBA Ted R 
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